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From: Voices For LAPD < >
Sent: Monday, August 4, 2025 3:27 PM
To: Police Commission
Subject: Public comment 08/05/25

ATTENTION: This email originated outside of LAPD. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

Mayor Bass and LAPD Police Commissioners, 
 
Today being Tuesday, August 5th it is National Night Out where police 
departments nationwide reach out to the public and connect as a way of 
taking back the streets in the cause of public safety. Once again the 
LAPD Police Commission missed an opportunity to partner and communicate 
with all the various neighborhoods and communities of the City of Los 
Angeles or is it Lost Angeles. When is the LAPD going to start utilizing 
the official LAPDONLINE.ORG website as a tool for community policing and 
building the LAPD Community Policing partnership with the public? WHEN? 
Each LAPD Division should be encouraged to be involved in National Night Out and held 
accountable for participating in National Night Out! 
 
We are living in the Information and Communication Age! Start leading 
the Community Policing Partnership with meetings and improved 
communication, that's how you build public trust! We must have consistent 
communication resulting in a strong healthy partnership to achieve the shared goal of 
Improved public safety for All! 
 
Respectfully, 
Voices For LAPD 


